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 Ms Sue Lovecy, Head of School



                                                    





Monday June 8th 2020

Dear parent / carer and students of St Martins School

Keeping in touch June 8th
We have now come to the end of our first week welcoming back our younger students in Nursery, reception and year 1. 
For year 6 it is slightly different and so far, none of year 6 have returned. Our year 6 students do not change schools and over the next few weeks your sons and daughters will learn who will be their tutor in September and we will be setting some transition work to do for the next few weeks and over the summer holiday.

We hope that we will see a few more reception and year 1 children over the next few weeks and we will have some taster sessions in the last couple of weeks for children who aren’t returning until September, to meet their new teacher 

Many of you have asked about September and it is simply too early to say what school will look like in 3 months’ time, but I assure you I will keep parents up to date at every point in the journey back to normal schooling.

We have changed the uniform for girls in September with our new skirts. The skirt for year 9,10 and 11 will be in stock, but we have notice from our suppliers, Ram Leisure, that the new checked skirt for years 3 to 8 may be delayed and we simply ask parents to buy a pleated grey skirt if they are unable to get the checked skirt for September. 
We return to school in September on Thursday 3rd of September for children. Due to the disruption to our usual transition programmes for Reception and year 7 we will be opening just for Nursery, Reception, year 1, year 2, year 6, year 7 and year 10.  All other year groups will join us on Monday the 7th of September. Returning to school for many children will be very hard and we want to ensure that particularly reception and year 7 children get a quiet, supported return.
Many thanks to the school PTA for buying 2 more thermometers to use in school. We are checking the temperatures of all children in school before they enter the building as an extra precaution.

If you wish for your child to return to school in years 1 and Reception please can you complete the school booking form. We will need more than one weeks’ notice as it is vital that the teacher student ratios are safe.

If you wish your child to return to nursery please contact Julie Faulks. We are running a reduced service in nursery and may not be able to find a place for your child as the maximum number of children in at any time is 5. But Julie will look at the rota and offer what she can.
We are very much still here for the community of St Martins, even though most of us are working from home.

Stay safe and keep smiling

Sue Lovecy - Your Head of School

Booking form – critical worker/reception/year 1/year 6

Pupil name: ______________________________________________

Year:__________________________ OR Critical worker details___------____________________________

Tutor group (secondary only): __________ Parent email:________________________________________

As school’s move forward and welcome more and more students, it is imperative that we work within social distancing guidelines and reduce the risk of spreading the virus to students, staff and the wider community. 

Therefore, if you require a school place for your child, you must submit your request a full week in advance.  

Any changes will need to be agreed and confirmed with the school. If pupils do not have a place booked, they cannot attend. 
	Day
	Date
	Place required Y/N
	Confirmed
	Day
	Date
	Place required Y/N
	Confirmed

	Monday
	15/06/2020
	
	
	Monday
	22/06/2020
	
	

	Tuesday
	16/06/2020
	
	
	Tuesday
	23/06/2020
	
	

	Wednesday
	17/6/2020
	
	
	Wednesday
	24/6/2020
	
	

	Thursday
	18/6/202
	
	
	Thursday
	25/6/202
	
	

	Friday
	19/6/2020
	
	
	Friday
	26/6/2020
	
	


	Day
	Date
	Place required Y/N
	Confirmed

	Monday
	29/06/2020
	
	

	Tuesday
	30/06/2020
	
	

	Wednesday
	1/7/2020
	
	

	Thursday
	2/7/202
	
	

	Friday
	3/7/2020
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